
Dear colleagues, 
 
we would like to thank you for your interest in our workshop dedicated to atomic physics with 
low-energy, heavy highly charged ions, which will take place at GSI on Monday/Tuesday, 
Nov 20-21, 2006. 
Currently we are setting up a web page and preparing a detailed programme for the workshop 
which will be available by the end of this week. To be able to finalise the programme, we 
would like to ask you to send us as fast as possible the final title of your contribution. 
 
Concerning the hotel reservation we want to stress that you have to do it on your own. The 
easiest way is to send an email to 
 
h3287@accor.com
 
or to send a FAX to ++49-(0)6151-3970-123 
 
In your reservation, you should mention the contingent number 43964. This room contingent 
will be available until November 7, 2006. We mention that the online reservation for the hotel 
does not work!!!!!!! 
 
If you need some assistance to organise your participation at this workshop, please let us 
know. 
 
Looking forward to see you soon at GSI, 
with best regards, 
 
 
Angela Bräuning-Demian, 
Wolfgang Quint 
GSI, Atomic Physics Division,  
Planck-Str. 1 
D-64291 Darmstadt, Germany 
Phone:   int ++49-6159-71-2711, and -2141 
Fax:                -2901 
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